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Thanks to a grant from the Ohio Children’s Foundation, Children’s Room is delighted to offer another 

new program and service to patrons!  “Grab, Go & Read” bags are reading materials now available for 

check-out!  “Grab, Go & Read” bags provide patrons with convenient access to age-appropriate books 

for infants and toddlers.  Groups of five board books, selected by experienced HPL librarians, are 

included in each bag, and these bags of books can be checked-out from HPL, just as any book or item.  

Patrons can easily obtain six books, in a bag, to read to their children! This provides easy, on-demand 

access to books and facilitates and encourages reading and participation of the entire family! 
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